greetings to the elders ,deacons and to all the members at north beach. I thank each one of you for your prayers and financial support to me to spread the gospel of Christ in various places.

I have received my support for the months of October to December. The support is very much use full to me to travel to several cities and to encourage the local Churches.

September:

We were so glad to meet brother Ed Harrell on 12th of September, we also discussed about the Lords work and up coming meetings in January 2017. We are so thank full to brother Ed Harrell for his burden and sacrifice towards the Lords work in India.

On 18th I have preached in two churches morning traveled to the Church at Sadasivapet and evening ,church at Bachupalli.

On 30th I have traveled to Nagpur in (Maharashtra state), this city is 578 km from Hyderabad .On 1st Saturday the local brothers conducted one day bible class 22 members attended the class.

On 1st Sunday I have preached in the local church, brother Peter is working with this church. This city Nagpur has a good potential and hope we can do the promising work in the feature. Kindly up hold this new work in your prayers.